
 
 

Nancy Spooner 
Golden Apple Recipient 

April 5, 2004 
 

 
Nan Spooner has been a loyal employee of the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District for 24 years.  Nan joined the 
district as purchasing clerk/typist in 1980; since that time Nan 
has effectively served in a wide variety of positions including 
secondary education administrative secretary and 
administrative secretary for the Assistant Superintendent of 
Instruction.  Since October 2000 Nan has been transportation 
coordinator. 
 
Throughout her employment Nan has demonstrated a confident 
and caring attitude.  She is highly efficient, dedicated and very 
attentive to detail.  Nan maintains a positive outlook and 
professional demeanor at all times.  Her energy and work ethic 
are truly commendable. 

 
As Nan has learned the complexities of the transportation 
position, the rules have constantly changed.  Transportation 
funding has tightened, bus routes have been consolidated and 
in some cases eliminated, and demands for special needs 
transportation have increased.  Nan can be counted on during 
those after hour emergencies when our students may be on the 
road for activities or before school when adverse weather can 
delay school bus arrivals. 
 
The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is fortunate to 
have an exceptional employee such as Nancy Spooner.  We, 
the Board of Education, recognize Nan for her outstanding 
contributions and service to the District.   

 
 


